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Hospital Security Officer Feb 19 2023 The Hospital Security
Officer Passbook(R) prepares you for your test by allowing you
to take practice exams in the subjects you need to study.
 Security in the Health Care Environment May 25 2023 Security in
the Health Care Environment provides the reader with must-have
information about security in the health care environment, JCAHO



requirements, recordkeeping and other administrative aspects
expected of the Security Department. A unique feature of the
book is the inclusion of examples of security awareness programs
with suggestions on how to implement them. The inclusion of
forms also makes this handbook unique. One entire section of the
book is devoted to security issues in specific departments such
as: The maternity center, pharmacy, emergency department,
business office, home care, psychiatric units, and more, making
this an easy-to-use resource.
 Passbooks for Career Opportunities Oct 18 2022
 Healthcare Safety for Nursing Personnel Jul 03 2021 Nursing
personnel play an integral role in healthcare and medical
delivery organizations. Nurses not only work to keep patients
safe, but must also contend with a number of safety and health
risks. Illustrating the occupational risks nurses face,

Healthcare Safety for Nursing Personnel: An Organizational Guide
to Achieving Results addresses healthc
 Basic Training Manual and Study Guide for Healthcare Security
Officers Nov 30 2023 Study guide for individuals preparing for
the IAHSS Basic Certification Program for Healthcare Security
Officers.
 Healthcare Information Privacy and Security Mar 11 2022
Healthcare IT is the growth industry right now, and the need for
guidance in regard to privacy and security is huge. Why? With
new federal incentives and penalties tied to the HITECH Act,
HIPAA, and the implementation of Electronic Health Record (EHR)
systems, medical practices and healthcare systems are
implementing new software at breakneck speed. Yet privacy and
security considerations are often an afterthought, putting
healthcare organizations at risk of fines and damage to their
reputations. Healthcare Information Privacy and Security:
Regulatory Compliance and Data Security in the Age of Electronic
Health Records outlines the new regulatory regime, and it also
provides IT professionals with the processes and protocols,
standards, and governance tools they need to maintain a secure
and legal environment for data and records. It’s a concrete
resource that will help you understand the issues affecting the
law and regulatory compliance, privacy, and security in the
enterprise. As healthcare IT security expert Bernard Peter
Robichau II shows, the success of a privacy and security

initiative lies not just in proper planning but also in
identifying who will own the implementation and maintain



technologies and processes. From executive sponsors to system
analysts and administrators, a properly designed security
program requires that that the right people are assigned to the
right tasks and have the tools they need. Robichau explains how
to design and implement that program with an eye toward long-
term success. Putting processes and systems in place is, of
course, only the start. Robichau also shows how to manage your
security program and maintain operational support including
ongoing maintenance and policy updates. (Because regulations
never sleep!) This book will help you devise solutions that
include: Identity and access management systems Proper
application design Physical and environmental safeguards
Systemwide and client-based security configurations Safeguards
for patient data Training and auditing procedures Governance and
policy administration Healthcare Information Privacy and

Security is the definitive guide to help you through the process
of maintaining privacy and security in the healthcare industry.
It will help you keep health information safe, and it will help
keep your organization—whether local clinic or major hospital
system—on the right side of the law.
 Health and Safety Training Manual for Healthcare Security
Officers Jun 25 2023
 Advanced Training Manual and Study Guide for Healthcare
Security Officer Jan 01 2024
 Basic Training Manual for Healthcare Security Officers Fifth
Edition Oct 30 2023
 Guidelines for Preventing Workplace Violence for Health-care
and Social-service Workers Feb 27 2021
 Security Management for Healthcare Sep 28 2023 The healthcare
industry is changing daily. With the advent of the Affordable
Care Act and now the changes being made by the current
administration, the financial outlook for healthcare is
uncertain. Along with natural disasters, new diseases, and
ransomware new challenges have developed for the healthcare
security professional. One of the top security issues effecting
hospitals today is workplace violence. People don’t usually act
violently out of the blue. There are warning signs that can be
missed or don’t get reported or, if they are reported, they may
not be properly assessed and acted upon. Healthcare facilities
need to have policies and procedures that require reporting of
threatening or unusual behaviors. Having preventive policies and

procedures in place is the first step in mitigating violence and



providing a safe and security hospital. Persons working in the
healthcare security field need to have information and tools
that will allow them to work effectively within the healthcare
climate. This holds true for security as well. Security
professionals need to understand their risks and work to
effectively mitigate threats. The author describes training
techniques that can be accomplished within a limited budget. He
explains how to manage staff more efficiently in order to save
money and implement strategic plans to help acquire resources
within a restricted revenue environment. Processes to manage
emergent events, provide risk assessments, evaluate technology
and understand information technology. The future of healthcare
is uncertain, but proactive prevention and effective resolution
provide the resources necessary to meet the challenges of the
current and future healthcare security environment.

 Healthcare Information Security and Privacy Nov 06 2021 Secure
and protect sensitive personal patient healthcare information
Written by a healthcare information security and privacy expert,
this definitive resource fully addresses security and privacy
controls for patient healthcare information. Healthcare
Information Security and Privacy introduces you to the realm of
healthcare and patient health records with a complete overview
of healthcare organization, technology, data, occupations,
roles, and third parties. Learn best practices for healthcare
information security and privacy with coverage of information
governance, risk assessment and management, and incident
response. Written for a global audience, this comprehensive
guide covers U.S. laws and regulations as well as those within
the European Union, Switzerland, and Canada. Healthcare
Information and Security and Privacy covers: Healthcare industry
Regulatory environment Privacy and security in healthcare
Information governance Risk assessment and management
 Advanced Training Manual and Study Guide for Healthcare
Security Officer Apr 04 2024
 Handbook of Hospital Security and Safety Sep 16 2022
 Healthcare Security Aug 28 2023 Healthcare is on a critical
path, evolving with the introduction of Obama Care and now
COVID-19. How will healthcare and specifically healthcare
security adapt over the next few years? What tools will be
necessary for healthcare security professionals and all security

professionals to meet the demands of the transforming security
environment? Security professionals need new tools and programs



to adapt security services to the “New Normal.” As healthcare
emerges from pandemic threats, active shooter and workplace
violence will re-emerge and new threats related to civil unrest,
fraud, mergers, and further financial struggles will change how
healthcare security will function. Healthcare Security:
Solutions for Management, Operations, and Administration
provides a series of articles related to the management and
operations of healthcare security which will assist healthcare
security professionals in managing the “New Normal” now and into
the future. It is a collection of previously published articles
on healthcare security and general security covering various
topics related to the management of healthcare security and
provides information on general security operations. It also
includes unconventional topics that are necessary in the
administration of healthcare security such as auditing

principles, fraud prevention, investigations, interview and
interrogation techniques, and forensics.
 The Essential Guide for Patient Safety Officers Sep 04 2021 The
Essential Guide for Patient Safety Officers, Second Edition,
copublished with the Institute for Healthcare Improvement (IHI),
is a comprehensive and authoritative repository of essential
knowledge on operationalizing patient safety. Patient safety
officers must make sure their organizations create a safety
culture, implement new safety practices, and improve safety-
related management and operations. This updated edition of a JCR
best seller, with many new chapters, will help them do that.
Edited by Allan Frankel, MD; Michael Leonard, MD; Frank
Federico, RPh; Karen Frush, MD; and Carol Haraden, PhD, this
book provides: * Core knowledge and insights for patient safety
leaders, clinicians, change agents, and other staff * Strategies
and best practices for day-to-day operational issues * Patient
safety strategies and initiatives * Tools, checklists, and
guidelines to assess, improve, and monitor patient safety
functions * Expert guidance on leadership's role, assessing and
improving safety culture, designing for reliability and
resilience, ensuring patient involvement, using technology to
enhance safety, and building and sustaining a learning system --
and other essential topics The work described in the book
reveals growing insight into the complex task of taking care of

patients safely as an intrinsic, inseparable part of quality
care. To do this we need to create a systematic, integrated
approach, and this book shows us how to do it. -- Gary S.



Kaplan, MD, Chairman and CEO, Virginia Mason Medical Center,
Seattle
 Healthcare Hazard Control and Safety Management May 01 2021
Healthcare Hazard Control and Safety Management presents the
most comprehensive and up-to-date coverage ever published for
any healthcare professional serving in safety, occupational
health, hazard materials management, quality improvement, and
risk management positions. No area of healthcare safety is
ignored in this major work. Here is a single-volume reference
that is convenient to use, written in an easy-to-read and
understandable format. In addition to providing easily digested
information, the author has constructed practical checklists and
forms that can be readily put to use. It is a fact that there is
a real need for professionals who understand and can assist in
controlling the numerous and serious hazards found in healthcare

facilities and resulting from activities within those
facilities. Today's hospital and healthcare administrator is
looking for the most capable individuals to fill positions that
require skills in hazard control. The material in Healthcare
Hazard Control and Safety Management provides this much-needed
information and addresses the requirements of the Board of
Certified Healthcare Safety Management. Important topics covered
include: safety management, workers' compensation, risk control,
quality improvement, and stress management. Strong emphasis is
placed on accident investigation, hazard identification, and
safety training. If you are looking for a single volume that
covers the areas of life safety, fire prevention, emergency
management, biohazards, waste management, healthcare ergonomics,
maintenance and engineering hazards, security, radiation and lab
safety issues, nursing services and patient care, pharmacy
support, food services and sanitation, or environmental
services...this book is for you!
 Implementing Information Security in Healthcare Jun 01 2021
Implementing Information Security in Healthcare: Building a
Security Program offers a critical and comprehensive look at
healthcare security concerns in an era of powerful computer
technology, increased mobility, and complex regulations designed
to protect personal information. Featuring perspectives from
more than two dozen security experts, the book explores the

tools and policies healthcare organizations need to build an
effective and compliant security program. Topics include
information security frameworks, risk analysis, senior



management oversight and involvement, regulations, security
policy development, access control, network security,
encryption, mobile device management, disaster recovery, and
more. Information security is a concept that has never been more
important to healthcare as it is today. Special features include
appendices outlining potential impacts of security objectives,
technical security features by regulatory bodies (FISMA, HIPAA,
PCI DSS and ISO 27000), common technical security features, and
a sample risk rating chart.
 Hospital and Healthcare Security Jun 06 2024 Hospital and
Healthcare Security, Fourth edition, is a complete resource for
healthcare protection planning and programming. The book offers
thorough and fully updated coverage of the primary health and
security issues hospitals and healthcare agencies face including
infant protection and security, animal and research laboratory

security, hospital watch programs, and the relationship between
hospital security and law enforcement.Written primarily for use
by the healthcare protection administrator, it also serves as a
reference for any hospital security officer, supervisor or
administrator. Thi.
 Hospital Security Jul 27 2023 Hospital Security, 3rd edition, a
complete resource for healthcare protection planning and
programming, offers thorough coverage of the primary issues of
hospital security. Written primarily for use by the healthcare
protection administrator, it also serves as a reference for any
hospital security officer, supervisor or administrator. This
book presents a complext and diverse security speciality in a
readavle and understandable form. Hospital Security deiscusses
contemporary issules including hospital security handling of
patients with acquired immune deficiency syndrome, animal and
research laboratory security, parking structure secuirty
concerns, hospital watch programs, the relationship between
hospital security litigation cases, the first and sedond
editions of this book have been repeatedly referred to as " the
bible of the industry." Insitutions of higher learning will find
Hospital Security useful as a text for classes in criminal
justice and healthcare administration. Hospital Security, 3rd
edition, a complete resource for healthcare protection planning
and programming, offers thorough coverage of the primary issues

of hospital security. Written primarily for use by the
healthcare protection administrator, it also serves as a
reference for any hospital security officer, supervisor or



administrator. This book presents a complext and diverse
security speciality in a readavle and understandable form.
Hospital Security deiscusses contemporary issules including
hospital security handling of patients with acquired immune
deficiency syndrome, animal and research laboratory security,
parking structure secuirty concerns, hospital watch programs,
the relationship between hospital security litigation cases, the
first and sedond editions of this book have been repeatedly
referred to as " the bible of the industry." Insitutions of
higher learning will find Hospital Security useful as a text for
classes in criminal justice and healthcare administration.
Russell L. Colling has been a major contributor to the field of
hospital security for the past 25 years. He was the founding
president of the International Association for Healthcare
Security and Safety (IAHSS) and is active in the association,

focusing on training of hospital security officers. Mr. colling
is currently Executive Vice President, Security Services, at
Hospital Shared Services of Colorado, which operates or advices
hospital security programs in some 70 hospitals in Colorado,
Wyoming, California, Wisconsin, and Toronto, Canada. He is a
Certified Protection Professional (CPP) and a Certified
Healthcare Protection Administrator (CHPA). Mr Colling holds a
master's degree in security management from Michigan State
University and teaches a wide variety of criminal justice
courses at the graduate and under-graduate levels.
 Patient Safety Jan 26 2021 When you are ready to implement
measures to improve patient safety, this is the book to consult.
Charles Vincent, one of the world's pioneers in patient safety,
discusses each and every aspect clearly and compellingly. He
reviews the evidence of risks and harms to patients, and he
provides practical guidance on implementing safer practices in
health care. The second edition puts greater emphasis on this
practical side. Examples of team based initiatives show how
patient safety can be improved by changing practices, both
cultural and technological, throughout whole organisations. Not
only does this benefit patients; it also impacts positively on
health care delivery, with consequent savings in the economy.
Patient Safety has been praised as a gateway to understanding
the subject. This second edition is more than that – it is a

revelation of the pervading influence of health care errors, and
a guide to how these can be overcome. "... The beauty of this
book is that it describes the complexity of patient safety in a



simple coherent way and captures the breadth of issues that
encompass this fascinating field. The author provides numerous
ways in which the reader can take this subject further with
links to the international world of patient safety and evidence
based research... One of the most difficult aspects of patient
safety is that of implementation of safer practices and
sustained change. Charles Vincent, through this book, provides
all who read it clear examples to help with these challenges"
From a review in Hospital Medicine by Dr Suzette Woodward,
Director of Patient Safety. Access 'Essentials of Patient Safety
– Free Online Introduction':
www.wiley.com/go/vincent/patientsafety/essentials
 Advanced Training Manual for Healthcare Security Personnel
Fourth Edition Mar 23 2023
 HHS' Own Security Concerns about HealthCare.gov Jan 09 2022

 Hospital and Healthcare Security May 05 2024 Hospital and
Healthcare Security, Fifth Edition, examines the issues inherent
to healthcare and hospital security, including licensing,
regulatory requirements, litigation, and accreditation
standards. Building on the solid foundation laid down in the
first four editions, the book looks at the changes that have
occurred in healthcare security since the last edition was
published in 2001. It consists of 25 chapters and presents
examples from Canada, the UK, and the United States. It first
provides an overview of the healthcare environment, including
categories of healthcare, types of hospitals, the nonhospital
side of healthcare, and the different stakeholders. It then
describes basic healthcare security risks/vulnerabilities and
offers tips on security management planning. The book also
discusses security department organization and staffing,
management and supervision of the security force, training of
security personnel, security force deployment and patrol
activities, employee involvement and awareness of security
issues, implementation of physical security safeguards, parking
control and security, and emergency preparedness. Healthcare
security practitioners and hospital administrators will find
this book invaluable. Practical support for healthcare security
professionals, including operationally proven policies, and
procedures Specific assistance in preparing plans and materials

tailored to healthcare security programs Summary tables and
sample forms bring together key data, facilitating ROI
discussions with administrators and other departments General



principles clearly laid out so readers can apply the industry
standards most appropriate to their own environment NEW TO THIS
EDITION: Quick-start section for hospital administrators who
need an overview of security issues and best practices
 Hospital Security Guard Training Manual Nov 18 2022
 Hospital and Healthcare Security Mar 03 2024 Building on the
foundation of the previous five editions, Hospital and
Healthcare Security, 6th Edition includes new and updated
chapters to reflect the current state of healthcare security,
particularly in data security and patient privacy, patient-
generated violence, and emergency preparedness and management.
The recognized leading text in the healthcare security industry,
Hospital and Healthcare Security, 6th Edition explains the
basics as well as higher expertise concerns, such as the roles
of design, emergency management, and policy. Conveying a wide

spectrum of topics in an easy to comprehend format, Hospital and
Healthcare Security, 6th Edition provides a fresh perspective
for healthcare security professionals to better prepare for
security issue before they occur. Offers a quick-start section
for hospital administrators who need an overview of security
issues and best practices Includes a sample request for
proposals (RFP) for healthcare security services and incident
report classifications General principles clearly laid out so
readers can apply internationally recognized industry standards
most appropriate to their own environment The new edition
includes materials that address the latest issues of concern to
healthcare security professionals, including security design,
emergency management, off-campus programs and services, and best
practices in mitigating patient-generated violence
 Hospital Security Officer Jun 13 2022
 Information Security in Healthcare Jan 21 2023 Information
Security in Healthcare is an essential guide for implementing a
comprehensive information security management program in the
modern healthcare environment. Combining the experience and
insights of top healthcare IT managers and information security
professionals, this book offers detailed coverage of myriad
 Supervisor Training Manual for Healthcare Security Personnel
Third Edition Dec 20 2022
 From Police to Security Professional Dec 08 2021 Former police
and military personnel possess attractive skill sets for the
private security industry; however, the transition to the
corporate arena is not without challenges. Competition for these



jobs is fierce. Many candidates possess degrees in security
management‘some having spent their entire professional careers
in private security. From Police to Security Professional: A
Guide to a Successful Career Transition provides tips on
overcoming the inherent obstacles law enforcement professionals
face in making the switch and supplies a practical roadmap for
entry into the private security world. The foundation of the
book comes from the author‘s own journey and the many hurdles he
encountered transitioning to private sector security. With his
help, you‘ll learn: The unique skills, experience, and mentality
required to enter into the private security industry from a law
enforcement background The opportunities available and the
different areas within the industry including benefits and
income potential How to properly evaluate your training
portfolio How to tailor your resume to garner the attention of

hiring executives The many professional associations and
certifications that could be helpful in your career Vital to
your ability to succeed is understanding that security
management has evolved into a distinct profession in its own
right one that brings with it different education, experience,
and skill sets that clearly differentiate it from law
enforcement. This book will help you better understand and be
prepared for the policies, processes, and a corporate
environment that operates in a very different way than the
police structure to which you are accustomed.
 Effective Security Officer's Training Manual Feb 07 2022
Effective and practical security officer training is the single
most important element in establishing a professional security
program. The Effective Security Officer's Training Manual,
Second Edition helps readers improve services, reduce turnover,
and minimize liability by further educating security officers.
Self-paced material is presented in a creative and innovative
style Glossaries, summaries, questions, and practical exercises
accompany each chapter
 Healthcare Information Security and Privacy Aug 04 2021
Operational, tested information security and privacy practices
for the healthcare environment Written by an expert in the field
with multiple industry certifications, this definitive resource
fully addresses information security and privacy considerations

and their implications within the business of patient care. The
book begins with an overview of the organization, financing, and
delivery of healthcare and discusses technology, terminology,



and data management principles. The topic coverage continues
across all aspects of information security and privacy, with a
special emphasis on real-life scenarios in clinical practices
and business operations in healthcare. Learn best practices for
healthcare information security and privacy with detailed
coverage of essential topics such as information governance,
roles and occupations, risk assessment and management, incident
response, patient rights, and cybersecurity. Written for a
global audience, this comprehensive guide addresses U.S. laws
and regulations as well as those within the European Union, the
United Kingdom, and Canada. Healthcare Information Security and
Privacy covers: Healthcare organizations and industry Regulatory
environment Risk-based decision making Notifications of security
and privacy events Patient rights and healthcare
responsibilities Anatomy of a cyber attack Protecting digital

health information Privacy and security impact on healthcare
information technology Information governance Risk assessment
and management
 The Healthcare Organization's Security Program. Developing a
Security Program Aug 16 2022 Essay from the year 2017 in the
subject Business economics - Company formation, Business Plans,
grade: 1.0, Kenyatta University, language: English, abstract:
Significantly, the manifold areas of any institution’s security
program have for years been observed to play a vital part in
aiding the certification and accreditation process of the
information assets of that particular company. In this respect,
any organization’s information security program is adequately
made up by these supporting areas in alignment with both C&A and
the post C&A activities. Sensibly, it remains mandatory for an
individual to have a plan so as to make sure that his/her
information assets’ security, regardless of the size of the
organization ; an aspect termed as a security information
program. The process involved in creating a security program
makes an individual think holistically concerning his/her
company’s security, regardless of the length of the plan.
Typically, a security program offers the structure to keep an
individual’s business at a desired security level; a phenomenon
that occurs through risks assessment faced, presenting sound
decisions on how to mitigate these risks along with planning the

manner through which one keeps the program and the security
practices up-to-date. Substantially, data is the predominant
value of any organization; the company’s data is the key asset



that any security program will aid in protection not to mention
that the business’ value rests in its data, an aspect clearly
evident in organizations whose information management is
controlled by governmental and other regulations, for instance,
managing credit card information of the customers. On the other
hand, in cases where data management practices are yet to be
covered by regulations, the values of the following have to be
considered: product information, financial data and customer
information. Data protection refers to protecting the
information’s confidentiality, integrity as well as its
availability, thus; failure of protecting these three aspects
results in business loss, loss of the organization’s goodwill
and even legal liability.
 Healthcare Security Supervisory Training Manual and Study Guide
May 13 2022 Study guide for individuals preparing for the IAHSS

Supervisory Certification program for healthcare security
personnel
 Basic Training Manual for Healthcare Security Officers Feb 02
2024
 Hospital Security Apr 11 2022
 Advanced Training Manual for Healthcare Security Personnel Apr
23 2023
 HIPAA Mar 30 2021 This concise, practical guide helps the
advocate understand the sometimes dense rules in advising
patients, physicians, and hospitals, and in litigating HIPAA-
related issues.
 The Violence-Free Workplace Oct 06 2021 Organizations are
ethically, morally, and legally required to maintain safe
workplaces that protects employees, visitors and anyone who
frequents their establishments. But why do organizations that
employee uniformed security personnel as part of their overall
workplace violence prevention program still struggle to create
and maintain the safest possible workplaces? To meet these
obligations organizations often employ uniformed security
officers to deter, observe, and report criminal behavior, and in
some contexts, they physically interact with dangerous
individuals to protect employees, consumers and visitors from
violent behaviors. Unfortunately, many organizations don’t
utilize their security personnel to their fullest potential and
organizational and community members continue to be victims of
workplace violence. This book identifies the flawed principles,
policies and personnel decisions that organizations use, and it



provides practical solutions to address them. The book covers
two major themes: the misapplication of law enforcement
community safety principles to private, free-market businesses
and the use of risk aversive philosophies to their security
officer’s activities. This book covers the principles, policies
and personnel necessary for maximizing the effectiveness of
uniformed security personnel to successfully mitigate potential
workplace violence and create and maintain safe organizations.
There is a strong need for this book since workplace violence
prevention has taken on a new focus due to increases in
workplace violence incidents and new laws requiring
organizations to take a more serious approach to workplace
violence prevention. The healthcare and campus markets are most
affected by these laws and are under public scrutiny because of
their vulnerable populations. These two markets combined employ

the most non-contract, propriety private security personnel in
the country. Both markets rely on uniform security officers to
create and maintain safe communities and play an important role
in their respective workplace violence prevention plans.
 Community Care Site Security Jul 15 2022 Create safer, more
secure community care environments for your staff and patients.
Community care sites are rapidly expanding globally as patients
demand quality healthcare closer to home. Keeping staff and
patients safe from security risks and violence in these settings
is a critical and often challenging task. These healthcare sites
include primary care physician's offices, specialty care
centers, retail clinics, urgent care clinics, outpatient
surgical suites, and more...and most have no security staff or
other security resources. The Community Care Site Security field
manual is designed to be read and understood by anyone
responsible for community care site security- from a practice
manager to an enterprise security leader. It will walk you
through the steps to understand your security and violence risks
and provide you with strategies and tactics to prevent or
mitigate these risks. The information, insights, and guidance
presented in this manual are clear, concise, and actionable.
Here's an overview of what you can expect to learn from the
Community Care Site Security field manual: How to assess the
physical security of your site, from lighting to the outer

perimeter and the care environment. Steps to improve the current
level of security and violence prevention/mitigation using a
layered approach. Simple ways to incorporate security and



violence prevention into everyday operations. A realistic and
sustainable approach to managing security for practice and risk
managers. A framework to build an enterprise-level community
care security program and team. And much, much more! In short,
this manual will help you build an effective, reasonable, and
sustainable security program in any community care setting!
"This book will be an excellent guide for anyone seeking a
better understanding of the intricate and complex world of
physical security in a non-traditional healthcare setting. It is
perfect resource for anyone that has responsibility for security
whether they are a novice or a seasoned professional." -Martin
Green, CHPA- Principal Consultant, Martin Green & Associates -
Past President, IAHSS
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